
Chatrium Hotel Riverside Bangkok
participated the “Care for Cancer – 2017”
Fun Run at Lumpini Park

General Manager Mr. Patrick Manthe (1st row, 2nd from left) and the staff of Chatrium Hotel
Riverside Bangkok recently participated in the “Care for Cancer – 2017” Fun Run at Lumpini Park
organized by the Thai Red Cross Society and the Embassy of Canada. All proceeds from the event
will go towards Genetic Cancer Research at Chulalongkorn Hospital.
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